

28th February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers.



Red Nose Day is back on <u>Friday 15th March</u> and it is an excellent opportunity to have some fun and raise money to support people living incredibly tough lives.

This year, the School Council will be organising this charity day and have decided upon some key aspects of the fundraising. Firstly, our

School Councillors would like to invite all children to **wear non-school uniform** (including a red piece of clothing or accessory) to school on Friday 15th March.

If you would like to make a monetary donation to support the fundraising, we ask that this be done via the following Just Giving link.

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-bovingdon-primary-academy

All donations should be made by 4pm on Friday 15th March.

During the week, all pupils will be given time to design their own red nose. There will be prizes for the most creative designs. Pupils will also take part in a special Red Nose Day dodgeball session for one of their PE lessons that week.

Lastly, we are hoping to find the best joke in Bovingdon. Children can submit the joke to their teacher and school council will pick their favourites! We will then share our favourite jokes in an upcoming newsletter.

Let's share a smile this **Red Nose Day!**

Mrs Warner and School Council

Mrs Brown and Mini-council

